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To all residents: 
 
 We are all painfully aware this will be a challenging pool season. 
We are proceeding with plans to open, the dates are to be determined (no 
earlier than June 10) as soon as we know, it will be posted on the signs 
and on our website. 
 
Please keep checking the Holleybrooke web page for information so you 
will have the correct information. 
 
 Attached you will find the 2020 Pool Information Packet. 
All residents/tenants MUST complete the 2020 application. Pool passes 
will not be validated or new passes issued without a completed 
application. 
Landlords/property managers must also complete a form in order for 
tenants to obtain pool passes (separate forms are mailed to the 
landlord/property manager). 
 
 If you have last year’s pool passes, it is highly recommended that you 
mail the passes with a completed application to the address listed above.  
The 2020 validated passes can be picked up at the at the pool once we are 
permitted to open. 
 
 We will also schedule a few evenings when you can DROP OFF a 
completed application and your passes to be validated. We will NOT be 
processing them at that time. They will be available for pick up with the 
lifeguards when we open.  We will NOT mail them back to you. 
 

Anyone who has never had a pass we will be scheduling times that 
will be available to take photos once we receive the permission from the 
Governor to do so.  IF you have photos (1x1) or pictures we can crop, you 
may mail them to the post box (P O Box 1088, Spotsylvania, VA 22553) or 
drop them off on the dates listed below and we will process them. 

 



At this time, we are not scheduling any parties or swimming lessons 
for the 2020 season. 

 
As information becomes available, we will post it on the Holleybrooke 

web site.  Please do not rely on other social media sites for this information. 
Should you have any questions, please send an email at 

Holleybrookeva@gmail.com or go to the web site Holleybrooke.org and use 
the contact us link. 

 
Dates we will be at the Holleybrooke shed for “DROP OFF” only are 

as follows: 
 
 May 27    (Wednesday)          6:30 to 8:00 pm 
 June 2     (Tuesday)               6:30 to 8:00 pm 
 
Every attempt will be made in order for you to enjoy whatever time we 

have at the pool. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding with this situation. 
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